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— 2 Comespondence
Mr. Steve Bates, Plant Manager —(_—-'—-Tecmm
Hot Spring Power Company 1 ~1~&77 Date Scanned & Init
410 Henderson Road e

Malvern, AR 72104

RE: Notice of Termination, NPDES Stormwater Industrial Permit, (Permit Tracking No.
ARRO000164, AFIN 30-00337)

Dear Mr. Bates:

In accordance with receipt of the Notice of Termination, the facility is hereby notified that the
subject permit number ARR000164 has been terminated effective the date of this letter.

Any resumption of discharge or any new discharge without a permit will be unlawful. Should you
again plan to discharge any pollutant from this facility to waters of the State, it will be necessary to
file a new Notice of Intent prior to commencing any discharge. Any permit 1ssued as a result of such
reapplication will contain conditions and limitations consistent with the situation and the laws and
regulations in effect at the time of reissuance, irrespective of any previously issued permut.

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0623.

Sincerely,

Mo Shafi
NPDES Permit Branch Manager
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ce: Central Files (ARR000164, w/ attachments)
Jfim Purvis, ADEQ Adminstration
Frank Esry, Water Inspector Supervisor
Patricia Goff, APC&E Commission Secretary
David Ramsey, PCS Senior Program Analyst
Dennis Benson, NPDES Enforcement Section Chief
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